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MARITIME AUTHORITY E-mail: authorizations@segumar.com
TO: WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
DATE: JANUARY 6, 2020
FROM: GENERAL DIRECTORATE OF MERCHANT MARINE, SEGUMAR PANAMA
SUBJ.: ATTESTATION LETTER APPROVED SERVICE PROVIDERS FOR LIFEBOATS, LAUNCHING APPLIANCES AND

ON-LOAD RELEASE GEAR

OUR REF: FAES 01/20/007

This Administration certify that the Service Provider “MANSEI INC.”, with address at Hiroshima, Japan has
been applied to this Administration for the renewal of her approval certificate to be duly appointed as
“Authorized Service Provider” to perform the service of Maintenance, thorough examination, operational
testing, overhaul and repair of lifeboats and rescue boats, launching appliances and release gear onboard
Panama Flag vessel.

The said company has been certified through Resolution No. 06062019-148 issued on 17 June 2019. Currently
the “"MANSEI INC” has been applied to this Administration for the new certificate and this Administration
is under the process of evaluation of the requirements developed by this authority for those companies
which are applying for approval as Authorized Service Provider for the service of Maintenance, thorough
examination, operational testing, overhaul and repair of lifeboats and rescue boats, launching appliances and
release gear onboard Panama Flag vessel.

Based on the above and taking into consideration the performance of the company, this Administration
extend the validity date of the quoted certificate No. 06062019-148 to be valid until 31 January 2020,
meanwhile the evaluation process end and a new Authorized Service Provider certification is granted.

Considering the abovementioned this Administration request your good cooperation and acceptance present
Attestation letter issued in favor of company “MANSEI INC”, while the new approval certificate are being

duly issued.

Best Regards,

ENG. FRANKLIN ESPINOSA
Technical Officer
Segumar Panama

Panama Maritime Authority
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